
 

 

 

 

HALF TERM INFORMATION UPDATE Year 5 Spring 1 2025 

                5S - Miss Stewart & Mrs Keating                                  5B - Miss Bagnall & Mrs Kirby 

THIS HALF TERM’S LEARNING 

MATHS: 
During Maths lessons, Yr 5 will be continuing 
their lessons on fractions and completing 
calculations using multiplication and division.  
 
We will continue to practice our times tables. 
Please support your child with this at home. 

English:  

We will be using a film called ‘The Gift’ to inspire our 
writing. We are also looking at advanced punctuation, 
including dashes and brackets. 
 

We will continue with our daily spelling and reading 
sessions. 

PE:  
Children will be having PE on 
Monday (indoor) and Thursday 
(outdoor). Children should come to 
school in their PE kit on these days.  
This half term we will be doing street 
dance and orienteering. 

History:  
This half-term we will be 
learning what life was like in 
Tudor England. 
 
We will focus on King Henry 
viii and Queen Elizabeth i. 

 
 

PSHE: 
 This half-term will be looking at 
first aid. Children will learn what 
to do in a variety of emergencies 
and how to deal with minor 
injuries. 

Art: 
We will be looking at sculptures and 
will create our own. 
 
MFL: 
We will continue with ‘Me familia’ 
In Spanish, we will explore basic names 
for family members. 

Science: 
During Science lessons the children 
will be investigating ‘materials’.  
 
RE:  
We are continuing to learn about 
the religion of Buddhism. 

Music:  
We are learning how to 
compose our own music. 
 

Computing: 
We will continue learning 
about how to use 
spreadsheets. 

How parents can help at home:  
Reading really accelerates children’s writing so please read at home. We recommend that children read 3 
times a week. 
Keep supporting your children with Seesaw where we will publish work to celebrate and set tasks.  
Children are encouraged to practise their spellings and timetables, using Times Tables Rock Stars. 

Days/Dates to remember:  
 PE is on Monday and Thursday– children will need to come in the correct PE kit. 
 Spellings are set every other Monday. Spelling tests will be fortnightly on Friday. 
 Please ensure children bring their books in daily so we can also read with them in class. 
 Please make sure you let your child know how they are getting home and that they pass the 

information on to their teacher.  
 School trip to The Deep on Thursday 13th March 2025. More information to follow soon. 
 Parents evening will be on Wednesday 26th February 2025. 

 


